
 

 
 

 
Friday 23 September 2016 

 

 
Change of Executive Director 

 
Perpetual Equity Investment Company Limited (ASX:PIC) announces David Kiddie 
has stepped down as Executive Director of PIC with effect from today. The Board 
also announces the appointment of Perpetual Limited’s (ASX:PPT) CEO and 
Managing Director, Geoff Lloyd, to the role effective today.  
 
The Board thanks Mr Kiddie for his work, and welcomes Mr Lloyd as an Executive 
Director and looks forward to his contribution to PIC’s development. 
 

- Ends   - 

 
 
For media queries contact: 
Daniel Wright  
Corporate Communications Manager  
Phone: 02 9229 9893 / 0401 703 616  
Daniel.wright@perpetual.com.au 
 
The issuer of the securities referred to in this publication is Perpetual Equity Investment Company 
Limited ACN 601 406 419. Further information on PIC is available at www.perpetualequity.com.au. 
 
PIC’s investment portfolio is managed by Perpetual Investment Management Limited (CAN 000 866 535 
AFSL 234426), part of the Perpetual Group. Any general advice in this publication is issued by 
Perpetual Trustee Company Limited (ACN 000 001 007 AFSL 236643). The information contained in this 
publication should be used as general information only. It does not take into account the particular 
objectives, financial situations or needs for investment of any investor, or purports to be comprehensive or 
constitutive investment advice and should not be relied upon as such. Before acting on the information in 
this publication, you should consider, with your financial adviser, whether the information is 
appropriate having regard to your individual objectives, financial situation and needs. 
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